
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Joe Pfeifer, Liquor Store Manager 

SUBJECT: Liquor Employee 

DATE: June 16, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

Council discussed moving Kyler Loud to full-time at the 06/09/2025 work session and 
consensus was given to move him to this position. This would move him into Grade 2 Step 1 
with an hourly rate of $26.23 starting 06/17/2025. He would also get all benefits of a full-time 
employee.  

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Motion to accepted moving Kyler Loud to full-time on 06/17/2025. 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

This would be paid for by the Liquor Fund. 

 

 

 


